CULVER COMMUNITY SCHOOLS CORPORATION, CULVER, INDIANA

SCHOOL BOARD REGULAR MEETING MINUTES

March 14, 2011

APPROVED 4/4/11
The Culver Community Schools Corporation Board of Trustees met in regular session, Monday, March 14, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Administration Office, 700 School Street, Culver, Indiana, with the following officers and members present:

Eugene R. Baker, President 

James M. Wentzel, Vice-President 

Marilyn I. Swanson, Secretary 

Ed Behnke, Member (absent)
Jack L. Jones, Member 

Ryan Sieber, Member
Ken VanDePutte, Member

The Board President opened the meeting.  

At this time the board decided to conduct business of Discussion/Action Item #D Recognition of Wrestling and Girls’ Basketball Team Members.  Board President Gene Baker presented members with a framed letter of recognition for their accomplishments from the board.  

During audience participation, patrons expressed their concerns regarding the dress code and sexual harassment policies of the corporation.
Marilyn Swanson moved to approve the consent items, seconded by Ryan Sieber and passed with six (6) ayes and no (0) nays.  

Approval of Agenda

Approval of Minutes of February 28, 2011 Regular Session

Approval of Claims:  Claim Numbers 229 through 274.

Field Trips and Leave Requests:


Personnel:  


Retirement:
None
Resignations:
None
Hirings:
None
Adoption of Annual Resolutions:
None

Discussion/Action Items: 

Students from Culver Elementary gave a short presentation to the board regarding the fundraiser of Soup for the Soul that has been supervised by teachers Darlene Trent and Joyce Lyman.

Conflict of Interest statements for Janna VanDePutte and Ken VanDePutte were recognized by the Board at this time. 
Jack Jones moved to accept the donation of $2,010.00 from the family of Bill and Barb Snyder to be used for the athletics program.  The motion was seconded by Jim Wentzel and passed with six (6) ayes and no (0) nays.

Superintendent's Information

Upcoming Regular School Board Meetings:

March 28

April 11

April 25

May 9

May 23

(NOTE:The meetings were later changed to April 4 instead of March 28 and April 11)

Upcoming Conferences/Events:  None
Board members congratulated the students of Culver Schools for their outstanding performances.  Members of the Bill and Barb Snyder family were thanked for their contribution to the athletic department.
Brad Schuldt and Tom Bendy presented the budget workshop to the board as they see it at this time.

Jim Wentzel moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Ken VanDePutte, and passed with six (6) ayes and no (0) nays.
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